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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

NRM shows strong student growth while boosting engagement and opportunities
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The Department of Natural Resources Management current undergraduate growth exceeds the average university rate. The department asked graduating seniors, alumni, and stakeholders – over the course of the past six years – why NRM? Among the findings within this informal, yet important survey is that degrees are only indicators of capabilities; proof of capability is demonstrated by future performance.

STUDENT SPOTLIGHT

AFS’s Ariana Rivera named Ag Council ‘Matador of the Month’
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Name: Ariana Rivera; Major: Animal Science; Classification: Senior; Organization: Sigma Alpha; Hometown: Alice, Texas; Month: January 2021

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 

LATEST ON THE VIRUS

CASNR Guide to the Pandemic
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As local, national and global health recommendations shift to reduce the spread of the virus, CASNR continues to take steps that will help protect our community. Visit the university's new Texas Tech Commitment page and the TTU COVID-19 page for information on updates and prevention guidelines. 

UPCOMING 

CASNR Career Fair
        Wednesday, Mar., 31, 2021

All Majors Career Fair
        Thursday, Apr., 1, 2021

CASNR Summer Term I
        First Class Day

        Wednesday, June, 2, 2021

CASNR Summer Term II
        First Class Day

        Tuesday, July, 6, 2021


	

	
	CASNR researchers are hoping detection dogs can have the same accuracy in finding agricultural pests and plant pathogens as they have finding narcotics, explosives and diseases. The research is being bolstered by a $475,000 USDA grant. Statistics shows U.S. grape production is valued at more than $6.5 billion. However, the sustainability and profitability of vineyards depends on their ability to detect and eliminate diseases and pests that attack the grape plant, such as powdery mildew and the spotted lanternfly. Together, estimates show those invasive species cause more than $300 million in annual losses for the wine grape industry. Hall, however, believes detection dogs have the ability with their olfactory sensitivity to detect these threats and hopes that canine detection technology can be easily deployable in the agricultural industry and be cost-effective at the same time. >> more
New lead writer joins CASNR dean’s office research administrative staff
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Monica Hightower has been selected to lead CASNR’s contract and grant proposal administration, effective Feb. 8. She will be housed in the newly renovated Dairy Barn in the heart of the university campus. “Monica brings a variety of skills that well-positions her to support our faculty in their grant writing activities,” said Christy Bratcher, CASNR's Associate Dean for Research. 

Devadoss elected to Western Agricultural Economics Association presidency
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Stephen Devadoss with the Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics is the new president-elect of the Western Agricultural Economics Association, program officials announced in December 2020. Devadoss, who holds the Emabeth Thompson Endowment Professorship at Texas Tech, will serve as president-elect in 2021-2022, president in 2022-2023, and past-president in 2023-2024.

CASNR congressional Spring interns on the ground in Austin, Washington, D.C.
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Three CASNR students will be spending their Spring semester working as interns in Austin and Washington, D.C. The Austin-based Spring intern is Laura Jimenez, a sophomore animal science major from Austin. Washington-based interns are Reagan Bills, a senior agricultural and applied economics major (dual degree) from Lubbock, and Grace Kuehler, a senior agricultural and applied economics major from Panhandle.

In Press: Raider Red Meats is all about teaching students, selling quality beef
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Recently, Raider Red Meats Director Tate Corliss and Raider Red Meats Sales Manager Wendy Woerner were in the spotlight in a new feature story and video on the RFD-TV national website. "We offer students a real world hands on experience in the meat business from harvesting animals to delivering those products to the customer, and everything in between," Corliss said. 
Meat Judging Team opens 2021 competition season with victory in Wyoming
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Fresh off its latest national championship, the Meat Judging Team opened the 2021 competition season with a victory at the American Meat Science Association Mountain West Intercollegiate Contest on Jan. 17 in Laramie, Wyoming. Due to COVID-19 restrictions and protocols, the Mountain West meet was held in place of the traditional January opener, the National Western Stock Show in Denver.

Laci Hardman joins Texas Tech CASNR dean's office administrative staff
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Laci Hardman has been named CASNR’s Director of Administration & Finance, effective Feb. 1. Her duties include coordinating and managing operating, differential tuition, research, and startup funds in CASNR. In addition she will be assisting departments with budgets and faculty salaries. Prior to joining the CASNR, Hardman served as assistant director of business operations in Texas Tech's College of Human Sciences. 

CASNR horticulturist part of statewide Texas strawberry profitability study
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Thayne Montague, an associate professor of horticulture with the Department of Plant and Soil Science, is digging deep into what it takes to successfully grow strawberries in Texas and increase the crop's profitability across a wide swath of the state's growing conditions. "One of the main challenges strawberry producers in Texas face is what particular strawberry variety may perform best in their specific location," he said.

Julia Shamshina joins Fiber and Biopolymer Research Institute
[image: image13.jpg]


Julia Shamshina has been named a research assistant professor in renewable biopolymers and bioproducts with Texas Tech's Department of Plant and Soil Science, effective Jan. 19. The Russian native, who will be based at Tech's Fiber and Biopolymer Research Institute, indicated that her research program targets utilization of the biopolymers for the development of sustainable biomaterials.

AFS animal welfare expert joins Texas Tech School of Veterinary Medicine
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Arlene Garcia-Marquez, a research assistant professor with the Department of Animal and Food Sciences, is taking a new position as an assistant professor of behavior and welfare at the Texas Tech School of Veterinary Medicine in Amarillo, effective Jan. 5. The Presidio native will be responsible for conducting that research and training the next line of animal care specialists. The school welcomes its inaugural class in fall 2021.
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